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10/12/2021  19:40:032021/4486/P COMMNT Norma Jones As joint Freeholder of 12 Sarre Road,   I was not informed of this application  as I should have been and 

became aware of it by chance.

re The Design & Access  and Policy Statements-

the adjacent  ground floor  flat and garden will be overlooked with consequent loss of privacy and light.

It is  incorrectly , twice stated that the ground floor windows are ¿obscured by existing fence and foliage¿. 

There is  currently no loss of light due to the existing 

fence/  very slight foliage.

The windows are not closely flanked by a fence as there  is a path , approximately 1 metre wide between the  

windows and the fence .

re Daylight Assessment report - there will be inevitable overshadowing  and loss of light to the  adjacent 

ground floor rear garden at no. 12, by the proposal, as it will be ¿sandwiched¿ between two tall buildings , 

number 5 and the new house.

Number 14 has a garage/building  at the far end so it will not  be  similarly affected .
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